Community Eligibility Provision Notification

July 1, 2023

Dear Parent or Guardian:

All K-12 buildings in Unit #40 have qualified for the Community Eligibility Provision program for the 23-24 school year. As a result, all enrolled K-12 students are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at school at no charge to your household. No further action is required. All students are able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or submit an application.

In our K-8th buildings, there will continue to be a charge for extra milk or when a milk is purchased with a sack lunch from home

At EHS, Lines 1 and 2 will be designated for these free meals. Lines 3-5 will be considered ala carte and will be priced individually. No charging of meals will be allowed at the high school. If a student has a negative balance, they will only be served on Line 1 or 2.

If you have any questions concerning this information please contact Ryan Elsasser @ 217-540-1527 or email: elsasserr@unit40.org thank you.

Ryan Elsasser Food Service Director Effingham Unit 40